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Dear President, 

I would Iike to express my sincere thanks for your invitation to attend the celebrations to mark the 
125‘h anniversary of your club — Zwolsche Athletische Club (Z.A‚C.) » in Zwolle on 1 October 2018. 

Monday will surely be a special day for ZIAIC.‚ one of the oIdest Clubs in continental Europe‘ On 
behalf of the international football community, lt i5 my great pleasure to congratulate you on this 
historic milestone. 

This anniversary has only been achieved thanks to the support and passion of aIl those who believe 
in the beauty and benefits of our sport — namely yourself, the current and former members of your 
committee, the many players and coaches who have contributed to the success of your cIub down 
the years, your loyal supporters, and finally, all your predecessors. In particular, I want to remember 
Jasper Warner, the founder and former chairman of Z.A.C.‚ who was also the President of the NVB 
(now the KNVB) and played a part in the establishment of the NOC and the foundation of FIFA 
JA. Willinge Gratama, an honorary member of the KNVB, and of course Jo van Marle, the Honorary 
President of ZIA.C.‚ an honorary member of the KNVB, a former FIFA Committee member and a 

UEFA Treasurer shall also not be forgotten. 

Congratulating you once again on the 125‘h anniversary of your club, and wishing you every success 

for the Opening of the 125‘h jubilee year, to which I will unfortunately not be able to attend, I wish 

you and your Club every success for the years t0 come. 

Yours sincerely, 
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